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Chair Kunze, Vice Chair Reineke, Ranking Member Antonio, and 
members of the Senate Transportation Committee, thank you for the 
opportunity to provide sponsor testimony on S.B. 125, which would 
create a specialty license plate for the St. Vincent-St. Mary High School 
in Akron. 
 
St. Vincent-St. Mary High School offers students the chance to gain a 
valuable college preparatory education through its rigorous curriculum 
and outstanding extracurricular activities.  
 
St. Vincent-St. Mary High School was founded in 1972 after St. Vincent 
High School and St. Mary High School merged. As of 2019, STVM has 
graduated 8,772 students including notable alumni LeBron James, 
Maverick Carter, and Parris Campbell. 
 
Thank you for allowing me to testify on this bill. I welcome any 
questions that you may have. 
 


